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Parents of incoming Kindergarten students for the 2022  - 2023 school year.  
The Parent Enrollment Portal has opened today, March 7th for the Preschool/ 
Kindergarten enrollment only. After you enroll your child, we will process the     
application and we will contact you to set up an appointment for you to bring your 
child to SES for a screening.  Screening dates are: March 18, March 25, April 15, 
April 22, April 29. 
Please be aware that there are Kindergarten requirements that we have to have on 
file at school on each student:  Immunization certificate, Birth certificate, copy of the SSN, Kindergarten School  
Physical, KY Dental Exam, KY Vision Exam, Custody paperwork, if applicable and Proof of residency.  
All this information is viewable on our school website; https://www.ses.pulaski.net/3/Content/1090 
You will be able to print off the forms needed for the requirements.  
 
Fifth grade had an awesome field trip to BizTown in Lexington on Friday. Due to 
being a field trip chaperone, the news letter comes today!!  

 
 

All students will be bringing home their third 
nine week report cards on Wednesday, March 
16th. Parent - Teacher conferences are  
scheduled for Tuesday, March 22nd from  
4 pm - 6 pm.  
SES will also be hosting the Living History 
Museum on Tuesday, March 22nd. Fifth 
grade students will be dressed up as a variety 
of important people throughout history.  

The event start after the P/T 
conferences at 6 pm.  
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Parents, meals and/ or drinks from restaurants or coffee shops cannot be brought into school for 
your student after 8:10 am, when the school day starts.  
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    Week of February 28 – March 4 
 
Kg – Harper Baker from Ms. Eads class 
1st – Addy Adkins from Ms. Meece’s class 
2nd – Constance Pence from Ms. Flynn and Mrs. Tyra’s class 
3rd – Rylee Hudson from Mrs. Stevens’ class 
4th – Maddox Bartholomew from Mrs. McClendon’s class 
5th – Deina Nelson from Ms. Hutchinson’s class.  
 
Staff member: Mr. Mr. Gary Worley, our head custodian, who always goes above and beyond for our 
staff and students.  
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